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Major
Events

May 03

Sponsored PolyU 
Leadership and 
Competence for 
Success Programme

Jun 03

Grand launch of 
Starck + Oregon 
Scientifi c time & 
weather collection in 
Italy and UK

Oregon Scientifi c 
products presented 
in the Expo Reclam 
2003 trade fair in 
Spain

Jul 03

Grand opening of 
China’s fi rst image 
shop in Shanghai

Sep 03

Oregon Scientifi c 
products exhibited 
in the MEDPI 2003 
Trade Show in Spain. 
Thermo DECT phone 
(TD338) received a 1st 
award in the telecom 
category 

Grand launch of 
Starck + Oregon 
Scientifi c time & 
weather collection 
in Spain

Aug 03

Grand launch of 
Starck + Oregon 
Scientifi c time & 
weather collection in 
the Tendance lifestyle 
fair in Germany

Launch of Ferrari 
collection in Europe

Grand opening of 
fi rst image shop in 
Hong Kong 
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Oregon Scientifi c 
product portfolio 
exhibited in the Silmo 
Fair, Paris, France.  
Ferrari collection 
received the Golden 
Silmo Award

Grand launch of 
Starck + Oregon 
Scientifi c time and 
weather collection in 
Singapore

Sponsored 
PolyU-IDT Innovative 
Entrepreneur Contest 

Participated in Youth 
Outreach Bikathon 
2003 fund raising 
campaign in 
Hong Kong

Grand launch of 
Starck + Oregon 
Scientifi c time and 
weather collection 
in Hong Kong and 
Australia

Grand launch of 
Ferrari collection in 
Hong Kong

Sponsored 
Oregon Scientifi c 
International Young 
Designer Award 2004 

Oct 03

Oregon Scientifi c 
products participated 
in the Hong Kong 
Electronic Fair

Nov 03

Dr. Raymond Chan 
was conferred 
honorary degree of 
Doctor of Business 
Administration 
by The Hong 
Kong Polytechnic 
University

Dec 03

SAP was appointed 
to deploy my SAPTM 
Business Suite in our 
sales and distribution 
offi ces worldwide

Jan 04

Oregon Scientifi c 
products were 
exhibited in the Las 
Vegas Electronic 
Show held in the US 

Feb 04

Oregon Scientifi c 
products were 
exhibited in Expo 
Reclam 2004 gift fair 
in Spain

Mar 04

Grand launch of 
Starck + Oregon 
Scientifi c time & 
weather collection in 
the US

Oregon Scientifi c 
products were 
exhibited in the 
Base-Detall Sport 
Fair in Spain


